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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

HEARING - Consider the State Advocate Contract with Governmental Advocates, Inc, as follows: (EST.
TIME: 40 MIN.)

a) Renew the contract with Governmental Advocates, Inc. for state advocacy services for the period of January
1, 2009 through December 31, 2009 for an amount not to exceed $58,464; and

b) Receive a presentation from Governmental Advocates, Inc, to provide an update on state advocacy services
rendered in the prior year.

COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER'S RECOMMENDATION: APPROVE
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File #: 09-00038, Version: 2

County of Santa Barbara Printed on 1/23/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

